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Crowder College – Webb City Donations Continue 
 

Neosho, MO – Crowder College’s Webb City Building Project is getting a boost from several area businesses 
and individuals. Presentation and recognition of these generous donors will be Tuesday, June 24, 2:30pm at 
the campus located at 600 S. Ellis Street, Webb City. 
 
Donors making presentations include: Ed Scorse, Freeman Health System and Southwest Missouri Bank. The 
donors or representatives will be on hand to make the presentations and tour the new facility. 
 
The Webb City Building Project is scheduled to be open for Fall 2014 classes. The new building will add an 
additional 22,000 square feet to the current location and include a FEMA Safe Room on the first floor. 
 
A formal building dedication and ribbon cutting event has been set for Friday, August 15, at 9am.  
 

###  
 

Please contact my office or the Crowder College Foundation Office at 417-455-5646 if you have additional 
questions. 
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